
What activities or products would support you to prepare for 
the new Aged Care Act 2024?  
  
Clear information in simple language. Proper training for care managers. Webinars 
where answers to questions are given. Online calculators to work out fees and 
contributions. 
 
Other comments 
  

This consultation provides no opportunities for comment on substantive issues. 
Given the lack of clear information changes should be postponed until 2027 


